
 

 

 

Book Voucher Policy for Pell Eligible Students 
 
Pell‐eligible students are entitled to a refund of EXCESS financial aid (usually from 
a student loan) for other educational expenses such as books and supplies, by the 
the seventh day of a payment period if: 
 

 Ten days before the beginning of the payment period, the school could have 

disbursed FSA funds to the student; and 

 Disbursement of those funds would have created an FSA credit balance. 

 
If students wish to use their refund to pay for books, a Book Voucher may be 
requested through the Office of Student Financial Services located in Obal Hall on 
the Lodi campus. 
 
For information regarding Book Vouchers, please contact the Student Accounts  
Office at 201‐559‐6045. 
 
For information regarding Pell grants, please contact the Financial Aid Office at 
201-559-6010. 


